
Dear GCS After School Care Families:       June 1, 2023 
 
We want to wish all of you awesome dads a very Happy Father's day this month! We appreciate 
you very much, and your children do love you even when they forget to tell you. 
 
Our last day of After School Care will be Thursday, June 8. It has been a great school year, and 
we are very thankful for the opportunity we have had as a staff to work with your children in this 
program. 
 
The combined May and June billing will be mailed out by Wednesday, June 14th, so please be 
sure to let us know if you do not receive yours in the mail. The due date for these invoices will 
be extended until June 30th, but they are due in full at that time or a $10 late fee will be applied. 
This will be strictly enforced. You can pay with either cash, check, or a credit card at the Board 
office from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  
 
The 2023-2024 After School Child Care forms will be available online and in the Board office in 
late July or early August. I recommend that you get them turned back in to the Board office no 
later than the middle of August if you want your child to start the first week of school.  Please 
note that your child's balance does need to be paid in full before they will be able to start coming 
to our program again in the fall.  
 
At this time, we want to extend our sincerest gratitude to the Otsego Community Foundation and 
the Lampert Family Fund for their recent grant donation to our program to help families in need 
next year. We appreciate their partnership with our program very much.  
 
Thanks for a GREAT year!! We have really enjoyed having your children here as a part of our 
program, and we look forward to seeing you again next fall. 
 
Most gratefully, 
 
Karla Hawkins 
Multi-Site Program Director of Gaylord Community School's After School Programs 
P: 989.731.0856, Ext.1561 | F: 989.732-6029    
hawkinsk@gaylord.k12.mi.us  
www.gaylordschools.com 
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